


Direct Argument in Favor Continued (Supporters) 
 

 

businesses, and residents, ensures our strategies are well-informed and supported by those 
who understand our city’s challenges and opportunities. 

 

Redirecting the sales tax revenue to Lancaster enables us to enhance essential services such as 
public safety, infrastructure improvements, parks and recreation, and economic development 
initiatives, creating a more vibrant and resilient community. The redirection of this sales tax is 
not merely a financial decision; it is a commitment to our community’s well-being and future. 
Supporting this measure demonstrates a proactive stance to ensure Lancaster remains a 
thriving city with a high quality of life. 

 

We urge you to support the sales tax redirection measure and place it on the upcoming ballot. 
Together, we can enhance services and address our city’s needs. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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